Lorraine Hale Music Instruction
219 Hancock Street
(please note the mailing address: 212 Metcalf Street)
New Bern, North Carolina 28562
telephone/facsimile 252.638.5295
lhmihsd@embargmail.com

12 July 2020
Dear Students and Parents,

The LHMI website has been a great success! Most of the new 2020-2021 forms and
communications that go out to everyone will be uploaded to the site shortly. But security (electronic
and personal) is of paramount importance. The general site (for which each family has a unique
password) includes the instructor biography and credentials, the studio calendar, various studio
policies, and student awards, among other useful information. If you (parents and/or students) wish
to add comments to those from previous years, you are invited to add updates on the form below.
Please return the internet policy slip below (by 1 September).

Thank you all for sharing your selves and your families with me on the wonderful music journey!
Sincerely,
Lorraine Hale Robinson
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